Dear teachers,

Thank you for your letter. It is good to know that the students enjoyed the performances
so much, as well as understanding the English. They were an engaged and responsive
audience, we couldn't have asked for more. You must be very proud that they understood the

English text so well.

| have included responses to the letters we received, which were a joy to read incidentally. As
most of the students mentioned which class they were in we tried grouping our responses
accordingly, as specified at the top of each letter. The remaining questions we have addressed

to ‘The students of Sangerstadt Gymnasium'.

Thank you again for sending on the letters and drawings. We especially liked the ones of Jon in

his underwear.

All the best,



